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Dates for your Diary 
Monday 30th January – Spruce Class Curriculum Workshop for Parents 3.30pm – 4.15pm 
Pine Class  
From Friday 19th January – Choir Club  
Pine Class and Spruce Class 
From Tuesday 23rd January – Lego Challenge Club 
We don’t usually do clubs for Reception children until the Summer term, however, Pippa Wild is going to 
come into school from Thursday 24th January to host a dance club for Rec-Year 4 pupils. 
W/B Monday – Monday 11th March – Science Week – As usual we will have a fun packed week – More details 
to follow. 
Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 
Friday 15th March – Image Theatre – ‘The Wind in The Willows.’ 
 
 

A message from FoSS (Friends of Slaley School) … 
Hi from FOSS (Friends of Slaley School) and welcome to our new parents. We hope you feel very welcome here 
at our lovely school. 
 
Every parent is a friend of Slaley school. We try to organise events which raise money to support school in 
providing curriculum-enhancing experiences for the children and resources that they otherwise wouldn't be able to 
fund. We also aim to have events that are just for fun and for everyone's enjoyment. 
 
We hope to have a meeting at the start of February to make plans for the year's fundraising; everyone will be very 
welcome and we promise it doesn't mean you're committing to anything! 
 
Please just get in touch with Holly (Finley and Felix's mum) on 07841 904986 if you'd like any more information. 

Exciting News!! -  
Parent and Toddler Outdoor Play sessions (for pre school children) will be starting here soon. We will send out more 
information in the near future, but if you know of anyone who you think may be interested, please spread the word! 
 
We are also looking to extend our wraparound after school care so next week will be sending out a letter canvassing for 
interest in this. 


